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Purpose
Work to clean up the Portland Harbor Superfund 
Site will generate considerable amounts of 
data in addition to existing datasets. Under an 
agreement with EPA, the City of Portland and the 
State of Oregon through the Department of State 
Lands are developing a plan to centralize and 
make available to interested parties site-specific 
and harbor-wide cleanup data and information.  
To assist in this effort, the City and State are 
reaching out to stakeholders, including parties 
who may be more familiar with the technical 
aspects of Portland Harbor data, to participate in 
a needs assessment. 

The purpose of the needs assessment is to (1) 
gather input on ways to ensure that information 
and data are managed and presented in a format 
that is consistent and useful and (2) gather input 
on how best to describe and document, track, 
and communicate the institutional controls (ICs) 
that will be a part of the Portland Harbor cleanup.

Do you...?
Have experience using or developing 
database systems? 

Anticipate in-depth involvement with 
Portland Harbor or using Portland Harbor 
cleanup data for technical analyses in the 
future? 

If so, you may be interested in participating in a 
needs assessment for an Advanced Data Users 
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focus group. Input from this group is technical, 
focusing on data management tools, analytics, 
and standardization for the information 
management system. 

Why we need your input
Advanced data users can influence the format 
and structure for the information management 
plan. 

We want to hear from you! 
As part of the Needs Assessment process, you 
are invited to share your input. Input will be 
gathered and evaluated as follows:
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An invitation email will be sent to you to provide 
more details on dates. For further information 
about the advanced data user outreach or to 
be included in the needs assessment, please 
contact Erik Strandhagen at 503-436-6800 or 
eriks@cascadiaassociates.com. 

For further information about the City and State 
agreement with EPA, please contact Dawn 
Sanders, City of Portland, 503-823-7263 or  
dawn.sanders@portlandoregon.gov.


